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We thank you for your insightful and valuable comments. 
 
Reviewer # 02951550: 
 
First of all, we included a new reference in the introduction section regarding the use 
of the acronym DReSS instead of DRESS, which is commonly used in the literature. 
Briefly, this recently published article highlights the importance of not ruling out 
DReSS in the absence of eosinophilia. We corrected all typos and grammatical errors 
within the manuscript as suggested by this reviewer. 
 
Reviewer # 00253956: 
 
As literature regarding liver involvement in DReSS is scarce, we decided to develop 
this work as a critical review instead of a systematic review or a meta-analysis; 
however, this work could help to stimulate researchers including ourselves to further 
investigate this topic. in the same line, we decided to leave objective number instead 
of subjective figures such as +++ once again as the literature is not robust enough to 
classify the level of liver injury in subcategories. 
 
Reviewer # 00049727: 
 
Firstly, as we already explained, we included a new reference in the introduction 
section regarding the use of the acronym DReSS instead of DRESS. Secondly, we 
included a new figure in the manuscript in order to facilitate DReSS diagnosis. Lastly, 
we decided to remove the biomarkers section as already commented, it is not specific 
of DReSS. 
 
Reviewer # 02529835: 
 
We addressed the typo error within the manuscript. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Emmanuel I. González-Moreno, MD 
Internal Medicine Department 
Gastroenterology Division 
Hospital Universitario “Dr. José Eleuterio González” 
Universidad Autónoma de Nuevo León 


